
 

Financial Project ID: 414506-8-52-01 September 2024 

Manatee County, FL 

CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is widening State Road (SR) 70 from Bourneside Boulevard 

to Waterbury Road from a two-lane undivided roadway to a four-lane divided roadway. Safety features will 

include roundabouts to be constructed at 197th Street East/Lindrick Lane, 213th Street East, 225th Street 

East/Panther Ridge Trail and County Road 675/Waterbury Road. The project will also include the installation 

of a new drainage system, new curb and gutter, construction of 10-foot shared-use paths and 5-foot  

paved shoulders on both sides of the roadway, street lighting throughout the project and landscaping inside 

the roundabouts. 

www.swflroads.com/project/414506-8 

twitter.com/MyFDOT_SWFL  

facebook.com/MyFDOTSWFL  

instagram.com/myfdot_swfl 

 FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

SR 70 from Bourneside Boulevard to Waterbury Road Widening Project  

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

Roadway widening 

New drainage system 

Roundabout construction 

Median construction 

New street lighting 

10-foot shared-use paths 

Paved roadway shoulders 

Landscaping inside roundabouts 

Alice Ramos, Community Outreach 

(863) 797-7202  

Alice.Ramos@dot.state.fl.us 

Janella Newsome, Director of Communications 

(863) 519-2828 

Janella.Newsome@dot.state.fl.us 

PROJECT CONTACTS 

 

JOIN US ON THE WEB 

Construction Start: Fall 2024 

Estimated Completion: Spring 2027 

Construction Cost: $31.4 million 

Expect nighttime/overnight lane closures between 

7:30 p.m. and 7:30 a.m. 

 

PROJECT INFORMATION 


